
                     Head Teacher’s Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another week has passed!  
 
Yesterday a small group of Year 6 children travelled to Lancaster to visit the relics of St. Bernadette.  
Father Michael spoke to us first and we shared all the information we had learnt about St. Bernadette with him. He was very 
impressed! We presented a St. Cuthbert's candle and some special offerings to leave at the Cathedral, as well as prayers 
written by the children. This very special experience will stay with the children for a very long time. It was truly magical.  
 
On Thursday KS2 took part in a virtual diversity workshop. The session was run by 'Diversity Role Models' and was fantastic.   
We completed lots of activities about our families and our own individuality. We focused on how important it is to be true to 
yourself. Thank you to Mr Thomas and Arnold Clark for arranging the workshop.  
 
Please remember we are having an open morning on Thursday 6th October. 9.30am-12pm  
If you have children 3-11, we urge you to come and see our wonderful school. Everyone is welcome.  
Our toddler group will be joining in with the activities in our Early Years area.  
Cuthbert Bears Baby and Toddler Group runs every Thursday in term time, 9.30am-11.15am, in the Maryholme Centre. £2 per 
family. 
 
We are having an apple day! If you have any apples from your garden etc, please bring them into school by next Thursday 
(29th Sep). Mrs Quinn has an apple press and is going to teach how to use it and maybe 
even make some apple juice! 
 
Good luck to our football team who are playing in a tournament this week at Elleray.  
Please can I remind you to report any absences through the school office.  
 
I hope you have a peaceful weekend, 
 
Stay safe, 
Mrs Bone 

Friday Newsletter 

 

 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due when booking please  

Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2.50 per child, per session 

After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5.15 pm at £5 per child, per session. 

*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we 

cannot guarantee availability. 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Tues 27th Sept—RE Day with Marga-

ret Wright 

Tues 27th Sept- No after school club. 

Staff training 

Weds 28th Sept - Football at Elleray 

School 

 

Thurs 29th Sept—Forest Schools 

Weds 5th October - Harvest Mass in 

church 

Fri 14th Oct—School Photos 

Mon 31st October - Inset Day—

SCHOOL CLOSED.  

Friday 23rd September 2022 

Reception 77% 

Year 1 78%   

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 98%  

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 100%    

Year 6 79% 

 

 

Small group visit to 

the relics of  

St. Bernadette  

Why not come to our Toddler 

Group held every Thursday in 

term time at the Maryholme 

Centre from 9.30am—11.15am 


